
From: Jeanne Tarvin <jtarvin@ramboll.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2020 5:42 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Cc: Rodriguez, Gabriel M.; Jones, Kristin; Susan Petrofske; Paul Lindquist 
Subject: NR700 Semi-Annual Progress Report for the Former Mirro 9 Plant in 

Manitowoc, WI (BRRTS NO. 02-36-545108; FID 436033730) 
 
Tauren, This email serves as a NR700 Semi-Annual progress report for the Former Mirro 9 plant in 
Manitowoc, Wisconsin for the reporting period of January 1 to June 30, 2020.  No documents were 
submitted during the reporting period by Newell Operating Company (NOC). Ramboll on behalf of NOC 
was preparing the PFAS Groundwater Investigation Work Plan for the Former Mirro 9 Plant in 
Manitowoc, WI (BRRTS NO. 02-36-545108; FID 436033730) during this time period, which was 
subsequently submitted to the WDNR on July 17, 2020 via email. We have attempted to request the link 
be provided to Ramboll using the “Report ID Request Form” so in the future we can submit the Progress 
Report electronically when we are provided the link. Unfortunately when we entered the BRRTS number 
for the Mirro 9 Plant (multiple attempts), the form indicated semi-annual progress reporting is not 
required. See below for a screen shot of what we received. Thanks, Jeanne 
 

 
 
Jeanne Tarvin, PG, CPG 
Principal 
D +1 (262) 901-0085 
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